
2019 has been a great year in our ministry and our 
family! We were doing some end of the year paper work 
and it dawned on me how much the Lord has taken care 
of us. We have traveled over 20,000 miles this year and 
He has provided for us with safety and provision. Thank 
you for how you have been a blessing to us this past 
year in support, correspondence, and support! 

We do have a couple of new blessings this year that 
we’d like to share specifically:  

1. First off, we were blessed to have a new member added to our family. In June, our 
son William was born. He is growing and doing well. Our prayer for both of our 
children is that they will be saved and give their lives to serve the Lord in ministry.  

2. Secondly, we are planning on leaving this coming September. The Lord has 
provided enough of our support that we will buy tickets soon, and we believe He wants 
us on the field then. We have meetings and are trusting God for the rest of our support 
before then!  

The Our Generation Conference is a meeting that Vision Baptist missions is hosting 
January 2-4, 2020 at Lake Lanier Islands. The Lord used one of these meetings back in 
2015 to break me from a spiritual holding pattern 
and rekindle my zeal for world evangelism, and I 
know that you and your young people will be 
blessed and encouraged if you come to the 
conference with us. Please register today and plan to 
be with us!  

Sincerely, 

Sam, Beth, Ruby, and William Quinn
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